
     Director’s Report 

February 13, 2017 

Personnel 

 Connie and Laurie have been interview for the 10 hour page position.  

 Reminder that Trustees and staff need to take the Conflict of Interest Test. The link for 

the exam is  http://www.mass.gov/ethics/education-and-trainingresources/education-

training-guidelines.html   

 John Smith will be back from vacation Thursday Feb 16th. 

Building 

 Sunday hours will start on February 26th – May 7, 2017. New signs are being made from 

Signcentric.  

 Internet policy needs to be updated and a Social Media policy needs to be developed.      

I hope to present an updated version at the March Trustee meeting. 

Programs 

 Legislative Breakfast has been postponed until Friday February 17th and is being held at 
the Turner Free Library in Randolph. You may register for the breakfast at 
https://ocln.org/breakfast 

 The Friends are going to support all programs for the One Braintree One Book. This 

year’s title is The Muralist by Sharpiro. The program begins March 16-April 30, 2017. 

 Friends would also like to replace the program room chairs and there was discussion 

about purchasing an electronic sign board 

 OCLN Miles to Reach you campaign  continues until Friday February 17th 

(Statistics attached) 

 MBLC has sent out this year’s agenda (see attachment) 

 Thayer Public Library is participating in the MBLC /Bruins PJ Drive. (Flyer attached) 

 Legislative Day at the State House is March 7th.  

Schedule of Library Bills Payable 
 
Warrant 2/1/17          $9,687.08 

Warrant 2/8/17         $ 13,907.21 

Warrant 2/15/17        $ 4,330.52 
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